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Summary 

In May 2024, all Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) functions will transfer to the 
South Yorkshire Mayor, and all PCC assets, rights and liabilities will transfer to the South 
Yorkshire Mayoral Combined Authority (SYMCA). 

 
Recommendation(s)   

That the Board note the attached update on the transfer of Police and Crime 
Commissioner Powers.  
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A Police and Crime Commissioner Update Slides 

 


